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Mr. David Naughton 

On behalf of Starrus Eco Holdings Limited 
 
 
 

25 September 2023      Reg. No.: W0136-04 

 

Further Notice under the EPA (Industrial Emissions) (Licensing) Regulations 2013, in respect 

of a licence review from Starrus Eco Holdings Limited for an installation located at Starrus 

Eco Holdings Limited (Munster), Sarsfieldcourt Industrial Estate, Sarsfieldcourt, Glanmire, 

Cork 

 

Dear Sir, 
 

I refer to the EPA’s notice of 25 July 2023 requesting information in respect of your licence 

review application and to your letters received on 20 September and 25 September 2023.  

 

With a view to advancing this application for determination, the above mentioned 

information should be submitted to the EPA by 29th September 2023.  We note the odour 

dispersion mode will be submitted at a later date. 

 

Your prompt attention to this matter is requested. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Tel: 053 – 9160600 


